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Japan Fair Trade Commission Decision 

The Japan Fair Trade Commission (hereinafter referred to as the “JFTC”) today issued a cease and desist order 

under Article 7, paragraph 2 of Japan’s Antimonopoly Act to ITOCHU Corporation (hereinafter referred to as 

“ITOCHU”) for its activities regarding its sales of uniforms to ALL NIPPON AIRWAYS CO., LTD. 

As announced in the disclosure document titled “Receipt of Draft Cease and Desist Order Regarding the Sales of 

Uniforms” published on 14 June 2018, this matter forms part of the same JFTC investigation into ITOCHU’s past 

uniform sales that took place before FY 2017. ITOCHU has at all times provided its full support to and 

cooperation with the JFTC investigation into ITOCHU’s past uniform sales, including this matter, and ITOCHU 

has already implemented new preventive measures* . 

ITOCHU commits itself to sustain further efforts to both maintain and reinforce its compliance with the 

Antimonopoly Act, and with all other laws. 

* NOTE:

(1) Improvement of Internal Rules regarding Compliance with the Antimonopoly Act

(2) Facilitation of Voluntary Report

(3) Reinforcement and Enhancement of Training Programs on Compliance with the Antimonopoly Act

This document is an English translation 

of a statement written originally in Japanese. 

The Japanese original should be considered 

as the primary version. 


